
1

Parish Clerk 

From: SKPC Clerk <clerk@stkeynetrewidlandpc.org.uk>

Sent: 24 May 2021 11:03

Cc: angiewdmn; Chair St Keyne PC (chair@stkeyneparishcouncil.org.uk); Cllr Kevin 

Shovelton; Frances Lewis; lindseyellis56@yahoo.co.uk; Peter Higgs 

(peter@a2zsignshop.com); SARAH WHITING

Subject: FW: 20's Plenty for Cornwall

Attachments: 20sPlenty.jpg; 30mph_is_a_problem_for_Cornwall-20'sPlenty.pptx; 

Normalising20mphCornishCllrsfinal.pptx

Good Morning everyone, 
 
This might be of more interest to Trewidland councillors  . .. Sally would like this placed on the 
July agenda . . and perhaps to make time during June to meet up with Trewidland residents to 
discuss this and more? 
 
Kind regards 
 
John 
 
 
 
From: Tiffany Coates <tiffanycoates@hotmail.com>  

Sent: 23 May 2021 19:34 

To: Ledra Tiff <ledramill@yahoo.com> 

Subject: 20's Plenty for Cornwall 

 

Dear Clerks and Parish Councillors, 

Please share this with all your Parish Councils. 

We aim to reduce excessive speed in areas where the roads are too narrow and traffic moves too quickly, 

and especially those areas where there are no footpaths or pavements. 

The Conservative manifesto included a promise to reduce 30mph to 20mph for all those areas in Cornwall 

that want it.  

Attached are the presentation slides which show the impact that reducing the default speed in built-up 

areas to 20mph can have on our communities in Cornwall.  

A recent 20's Plenty campaign meeting attended and supported by many County Councillors shows there 

is tremendous support for the initiative. The campaign is requesting that funding be applied for from 

central Government and from Director of Public Health. 

 Devon and Cornwall Police and the Police & Crime Commissioner, Alison Hernandez have already agreed 

their full support for this measure. 

Please would you share the attached presentations with your parish councils. 

We are asking your parishes to table a motion to support 20’s Plenty for Cornwall’s aim for default 20mph 

limits where people live, work, shop, play, learn and spend leisure time with signage and public 

engagement. 

This is a cross party issue that can unify Cornwall at a time when nationwide, bridges need to be built in 

what had become a divided country- we can show the rest of the UK that Cornwall can lead the way in 

cross party agreement and achieving something with our new Council. 

 

The Covid 19 pandemic has been devastating, but there have been a few silver linings including the 

enforced slowing down of all our lives. A chance for people to hear and appreciate the birds singing and 
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the reduced traffic on our roads. As a county, our Tourist Board would leap at the chance to show that 

Cornwall is fully embracing this slower pace of life. By adopting 20 mph as a default in built-up areas and 

villages we will be encouraging people to slow down, listen to the birdsong and enjoy our unique 

communities. 

 

All Councillors and supporters at County and Parish Level plus all residents are welcome to the Zoom on 29 

June at 7.30pm 

Please report back to us any successes by email before then too. 

Please do feel free to contact us if you need more from either myself, Dean Evans or Anna Semlyen 

(National Campaign Manager). 

 

cornwall@20splentyforusorg.uk 

 

 

Next 20’s Plenty for Cornwall meeting is on Tues 29th June at 7.30pm  

  

Topic: 20's Plenty for Cornwall Supporters Zoom - all welcome 

Time: Jun 29, 2021 07:30 PM London 

  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82309885112?pwd=akpBRkNvTHBDL1NqZXBnRzBsaVpYQT09 

  

Meeting ID: 823 0988 5112 

Passcode: 20mph 

 

I look forward to hearing from you and seeing you at our meeting on 29th June. 

Kind regards 

Tiffany  

Porthcurno 

 

Anna Semlyen, 20’s Plenty for Us Campaign Manager, T: 07572 120439  Anna.s@20splenty.org  

www.20splenty.org, Follow us on Twitter @20splentyforus or @AnnaSemlyen1 

Join our 20's Plenty (mph) - Love 30 (kmh) Campaigners facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/177304489851446 

  

 

We support UN Global Road Safety Week 

17th to 23rd May 2021 and its call for default  

20mph and 30km/h urban and village limits 

Please ask your MP to support also at www.20splenty.org/ungrsw-ukmp 

 
We take the protection of your personal data seriously. Whilst the data we hold is minimal our data protection policy may be viewed on our website. You may 

unsubscribe from any email lists held by 20’s Plenty for Us using this link 
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